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Parent Newsletter — March 21, 2025

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

3/24- 4"-8" Character Counts Assembly; 1:40pm- Gym

3/26- TK/K Registration- See Below For Details

3/26-3/28- 7 Grade Science Camp

3/27- TK-3" Character Counts Assembly; 9:00am- Cafeteria
3/28- Minimum Day; 1:40 pm Dismissal K-8th

3/31-4/4- Spring Break- No School

4/9- Board of Trustees Meeting; 4:00pm- Board Room

4/10- Spring Band Concert- More Details to Come

4/11- Spring Picture Day- Forms to be Sent Home Monday 4/7

TK AND KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION will be held on Wednesday March, 26. Children
who are Syrs old on or before 9/1/25 are eligible for Kindergarten. Children who will turn 5yrs
old between 9/2/25 and 9/1/26 are eligible for TK. Online pre-registration instructions are
available at the school office, please come by to pick up instructions and make an
appointment or, call the office at 209-586-3266.

SPRING BREAK will be 3/31- 4/4. School will resume on Monday April, 7 with a normal
schedule (weather permitting). The school office will also be closed during break.

YEARBOOKS are on sale. Orders can be placed online at inter-state.com/order using school
code 91147M or by turning the order form in to the office. Cost is $40.00. All orders are due
by Monday March, 24. Additional order forms are available in the school office.

SNOW MAKE-UP DAYS: Due to our recent weather related closure days we will be adding
snow make up days onto the school calendar. School will now be in session on Monday
April 21 for a full day schedule, and Friday June 6 with a half day schedule.

SPRING PICTURE DAY will be Friday April 11. Forms will be sent home Monday after spring
break and only students who have paid online, or bring their forms with money on picture
day, will be released to have their picture taken.

EASTER COLORING CONTEST sponsored by the Junction Shopping Center will be from
now until April 19, 2025. Coloring pages are being sent home with students grades TK-6th.
replacement coloring sheets will be available in the main office. Entries will be put into three
age groups and each age group will receive prizes. Entries are due by 4/19 and can be
dropped off at locations in the Junction. Please Do Not send completed entries to the school
office.

EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY — DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM FOR GRADES K-8.
GO BRAVES! '



